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Forest District Manager
Michael Wall

                                                                                     Date: 25th April 2007

Dear Members

Following our meeting on the 18th April I write to confirm that we hope that the
Project approval application (PID) will be heard in May. Until we have such
approval it is not possible for us to commit to raising or spending funds.

I will keep you informed of progress.

Jeremy Thompson.
District Forester, Special Projects
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